Patrick Eaton

As a longtime resident of Island County (since 1973), I have witnessed how human impact from
population growth has slowly degraded our rivers and coastal areas in different ways. It is crucial
we preserve our natural resources to the best of our abilities. We depend more on wildlife than
wildlife depends upon us.



